Pilgrimage

Written by Administrator

As is tradition, we had our pilgrimage to the “Basilica of Our Lady of Guadalupe” to give thanks
for all the blessings received. In this occasion the event took place on November 14, leaving
from Saint Phillip of Jesus Church, and walking towards the Basilica’s atrium and assist to
mass. This time our beneficiaries and their families, our personnell, volunteers and friends
shared with us this moment.
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